

Circular No.87/2022-23

8th September 2022

Dear Parent,

Kindly be informed that **Friday**, **9**th **September 2022 and Saturday**, **10**th **September 2022** will be a holiday for all the students.

Please note the change in the exam schedule.

- ♣ III Language exam (Grades III-VIII) is postponed to Saturday,17th September 2022.
- **♣** ICT exam (Grades I-X) is postponed to Thursday, 22nd September 2022.
- **♣** Other exam dates remain unchanged.

We request you to kindly note the important change in the exam dates and help your ward to prepare well for the exams.



Principal